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Dear Members of the Judicial Committee, 

I strongly oppose HB 3884,which directs the Oregon State Police to study firearm 

hold agreements. This  open the door to dangerous new gun control measures that 

would strip law-abiding citizens of their constitutional rights. 

 

This bill does nothing to address crime or real causes of gun violence.  


